AGENDA MEMO

1/7/2020 Agenda
TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council
FROM: Christine Green, City Secretary

SUBJECT:  Runoff election - vote for suburban cities’ representative to the DCAD
Board of Directors

BACKGROUND:

The Dallas Central Appraisal District (DCAD) Board of Directors’ election last month resulted
in a runoff for the suburban cities’ representative seat. The runoff is between incumbent
Michael Hurtt and Mona Dixon.

At the December 3 City Council meeting, the Council approved a resolution casting a vote for
Michael Hurtt.

RECOMMENDATION:

Mayor Lane recommends casting the runoff election vote for Michael Hurtt again.

The letter and resolution from DCAD are included here.
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